Dear Best of Northern Utah Award Winner,

It gives me great pleasure to announce that your business has been chosen as the 2020 Best of
Northern Utah in your business category. This award is given annually to a business that is voted by
Standard Examiner Newspaper Readers. It is a prestigious honor that serves to recognize the best of
the best within our area.

The voting is unique in that the reader writes in their favorite business in each category with no
influence from outside sources. This makes this award all that special and proves that you were truly top
of mind for your business category.

In the future, the Standard Examiner will formally present this award to at a banquet held in the
recipients’ honor. Unfortunately at this time, due to COVID-19 restrictions, we were not able to hold the
event this year. | hope in the future you will make plans to attend this banquet in order to show your
support for your own and other businesses in the area.

In the meantime, we present you with this plaque to display at your place of business and give you
rights to use to 2020 Best of Northern Utah Award logo any way you wish.

Please contact me to request the digital graphics if needed. | would love to help you display a thank you
ad in the newspaper or any of our special publications. | can also help with any of your digital or print
marketing needs.

Siycerely, /@/ /9/%%/,

Kendal Parker
Senior Multi Media Sales Executive
Standard Examiner and Daily Herald Newspapers

801-625-4370 - kparker@standard.net



